M Gmall mohit saini <mohitksaini@gmail.com>

Regarding the Cancellation of Architectural Consultancy Quotations
1 message

Executive Engineer <eewmohali@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 28, 2024 at 12:32 PM
To: mohit saini <mohitksaini@gmail.com>

On the above noted subject, it is to inform you that due to administrative reasons, the Architectural Consultancy
Quotations has been cancelled. So, kindly please update the same status on the PHSC website along with the intimation
to collect the demand draft submitted by the architectural consultants/firms.



